
NOTICE OF INTENT TO RE-ISSUE DESIGN CRITERIA DOCUMENTS TO PRE 
QUALIFIED APPLICANTS 
 
On January 30, 2007 the evaluation and selection committee reviewed information 
provided by pre qualified applicants and determined that the information submitted on 
January 19, 2007 was not responsive to the project design criteria. In conclusion, the 
committee decided to revise the criteria and re-issue revised criteria to each pre qualified 
applicant. 
 
Revised criteria documents will be re-issued as soon as available, expected within the 
first week of February 2007. 


